

CITY OF RAPID CITY

RAPID CITY, SOUTH DAKOTA 57701-2724

Office of the Mayor

300 Sixth Street 605-394-4110

Fax: 605-394-6793 E-mail: mayor@rcgov.org

To: City Council

From: Mayor Alan Hanks

Ref: Appointment to Trenching Board

Date: December 16, 2008

Please confirm the re-appointment of Kale McNaboe to the Trenching Board for a two year term effective January 2009 and a new appointment of Steve Swanson to a two year term. Terms will expire January, 2011.





CITY OF RAPID CITY

RAPID CITY, SOUTH DAKOTA 57701-2724

Public Works Department

300 Sixth Street
Telephone: (605) 394-4165
FAX: (605) 355-3083
Web: www.rcgov.org

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Mayor Alan Hanks

FROM:

Robert Ellis, Public Works Director

DATE:

December 16, 2008

RE:

Trenching Board Appointments

On October 24, 2008, a letter soliciting interest in serving on the Trenching Board was mailed to licensed Sewer & Water and Trenching Contractors, and Engineering/Consulting firms. The following are those who responded with an interest to serve.

Contractors		Engineers/Consultants	
John Duffield	Duffield Construction, Inc.	Walt Feeger	Terracon Consultants, Inc.
Jamie Gerlach	All Around Construction, Inc.	Curt Huus	FourFront Design, Inc.
Timothy Hanson	JMC, Inc.	Kale McNaboe	Sperlich Consulting, Inc.
Steve Lhotak	Grizzly Excavation, Inc.		
Greg Lind	Lind-Exco, Inc.		
Steve Moore	Moore's A-1 Ditching, Inc.		
Steve Swanson	Hills Materials Company		
Perry Van De Steeg	RCS Construction, Inc.		
Bob Warax	Warax Excavating, Inc.]	

On Tuesday, December 16, 2008, members of the Trenching Board convened and unanimously voted to appoint Steve Swanson with Hills Materials Company and to renew the appointment of Kale McNaboe with Sperlich Consulting, Inc. each for a two year term effective January 6, 2009.

Thank you for your consideration. If you have any questions, please give me a call.

